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January 31, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians:

We have so much to celebrate this week!

Our Catholic Schools Week Mass and Open House was a success! It was a joy to see some current
families and many new faces as they walked around the school. Thank you to School Board, Parents Club, Girl
Scouts, Boy Scouts, Athletics and Alumni for their presence and contribution to the success of this event.

Registration continues. These are the steps to be registered.

● Online registration is available as the first step of the process.
● The $125 per family registration fee must be paid.
● Families with new students registered must come to the office with an original Birth Certificate,

Baptismal Certificate and registration fee.

If you have any questions or would like to meet to discuss the year ahead, please reach out to me at (708)
453-8234 or at sklich@stcelestineschool.org . Many classes are filling quickly and students may be put on
waiting lists!

Please take a few minutes to answer questions on a short survey about volunteering. We are in the
process of building volunteer hours and want to learn more about what works and what doesn’t work. The
survey can be found at: https://forms.gle/SHFUweEG7m7v11818

Have a wonderful week! Thank you for everything you do for your child and for the school!

With Blessings and Gratitude,

Sheila M. Klich
Principal
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